BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

CIRCULAR
Dear Parents, April 06,2017

Greetings from Bal Bharati Public School, Pitampura.

As you are aware, we have always believed in being the frontrunner in adopting technology to enhance
learning experience of our students. We are introducing Funtoot in the same spirit and would like to take
this opportunity to apprise you again on Funtoot - an adaptive digital learning program for Mathematics.
90,000+ students use Funtoot across India to improve their cognitive abilities and progress to Higher
Order Thinking (HOTS).

Funtoot helps every child based on their respective context, interest, issues being faced, learning speed
and other characteristics. It not only makes learning fun by leveraging the child’s area of interest but also
identifies a tailored learning path for every child - in the process resolving child specific learning gaps
and thereby improving proficiency. Major features of Funtoot include,

a) Personalized learning path for each child

b) Curriculum integration matching school curriculum

c) Step-by-Step evaluation and error identification for problems attempted

d) Cross-topic movement to resolve identified learning gaps

e) Hints at appropriate juncture to facilitate understanding

f) Detailed reports for teachers and parents to help them understand weak areas of the student and

offer remedial actions

We would request you to encourage your child to utilize this ‘Funtoot Program’ to practise Mathematics
and to understand mathematical concepts in a better way.

Another important feature of this program is that as a parent you can login and track your child’s
progress on regular basis and the learning gap can be discussed with teachers. This will ensure optimal
communication between you and school regarding the child’s progress and guarantee elimination of
learning obstacles in minimal period.

Please turn overleaf for instructions to access Funtoot from home. You can reach Funtoot service team
for any query or assistance at 1800-103-9855 (toll free) or mail us at funtoot.bbps@gmail.com.

We look forward to your continued patronage.
Regards

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CIR’17



